Morning Announcements

Wednesday, March 2, 2011
Day 113
The Spring Blood Drive will be Friday, March 18.  Make plans now to sign up in the lobby during your lunch.  Sign ups start next week.

Any student who wants to try out for Bach to Broadway or Orion Show Choir for next year needs to get an application from Kendra Medford.

Pisgah ROTC department will be hosting our annual Drill and Field Meet here at Pisgah this Saturday, March 5th.  The competitions will all be located in “A”, “D” and “J” lots.  All vehicles must be removed from these lots Friday after school  Everyone is invited to attend the meet Saturday, but you will need to park outside the gate.
There will be a mandatory PAW Club meeting during homeroom today.  We will be taking a picture and getting t-shirts.  All members must attend.

There will be a mandatory Auto Club meeting in the Shop during homeroom today.  Please check in to homeroom before reporting to the meeting.

There will be a TRU Club meeting in Ms. Morgan's room tomorrow morning, March 3rd, at 7:30.  All TRU Club members need to attend.
Logan Mathews’ Relay for Life team will meet at 7:30 in the morning in Mr. Allens Room (C2).

The National Honor Society Community Beautification Committee will meet in Mrs. McCall’s Room (A3) tomorrow after school .

The Debate Club will meet tomorrow after school.
Drama Club will meet after school today in Ms. Judys Room (B10).

All Varsity and JV cheerleaders need to turn in their uniforms immediately.

Town of Canton is now taking applications for street maintenance and pool workers.  If you are interested you can pick up an application in the front office.

Any rising Senior who is interested in being a media assistant next year should pick up an application in the Media Center.

Any student who is interested in joining the yearbook staff for next school year please pick up an application from Mrs. Hanson in B4.  If you are interested in photography, graphic design, or journalism this is the class for you.  Completed applications are due by March 23rd.
The Harlem Ambassadors will be visiting the area this Saturday, March 5th.  They will oppose a local team which will feature some former Pisgah High School basketball players.  The game will be at Tuscola High school at 7:00 pm.

Our tennis team opened up their season yesterday with a decisive 8-1 win over East Henderson.  Great job!

Please dismiss JV and Varsity Baseball players at 2:15 this afternoon.

Teachers please check your email.  Some of you have received information regarding testing administrator training during 1st Block this morning.  The training will be held in the Library.
